
The Stannington Players 

 

Policy on taking, storing and using images of children 

 

 

Introduction  

At the Stannington Players, we are a friendly and inclusive community that is proud 
of the achievements of its members.  

Parental Consent 

Parents/legal guardians who accept a place for their child in a Stannington Players 
production are asked for their consent for the use of photographs and recorded 
footage of their child and information relating to their role for promotional purposes. 
Such images may be published on our Website or Facebook page or sent to the 
local press for publicity purposes. 

The Stannington Players may photograph and record the dress rehearsal or other 
performances, and take other photos of the cast and use these images as follows: 

 in the photo album which provides a historic record of productions 
 as part of a display in the Lomas Hall during performance week 

The Society does not require consent for this legitimate use of this personal data.  

Use of Images 

Images of our junior members will be taken only by authorised personnel and will be 
used only for the following purposes:  

 internal displays on notice boards within the Lomas Hall during performance 
week; 

 in the society’s photograph album; 
 communication via the Stannington Players Website or its Facebook page; 
 promotion of forthcoming or recent productions via the local or national press.  

No payment shall be made to minors or to parents/legal guardians for material 
containing images of their children.  

 

 


